
!'15. s. Solakian 
96 Tompkin Circle 
Staten Island, New York 10301 

Dear .Hs. Solakian: 

ovember 15, 1977 

We gratefully acknowledge your generous donation of 
$10.00, which you kindly gave to St. Vartan Armenian 
Cathedral in memory of the late Hr. Alan Fenner. 

Receipt Number 27896 is enclosed herewith. 

Enclosure 
me 

Yours sincerely, 

Syraun Palvetai n 
Director 


